
Q&A With Emily and Jordan
Spring Study Session 2024 Attendees

Can you describe in a couple of sentences what the week involved?

The week was a fun but very intense study session where our main focus
was working on a new toolkit about Rural Youth Work.

What were your main highlights?

Some of our top highlights were; Getting to meet lots of new people from
different youth organisations, some had very similar set ups to SAYFC
some were completely different. We also enjoyed getting to meet other
staff members of rural youth organisations and how they faced their
challenges. Getting to see the beautiful city of Budapest was also amazing.

What have you gained from the experience?

We have gained more confidence in public speaking and learning how to
speak up about problems that rural youth may face. We’ve also gained new
friends and working relationships.. We’ve also gained early access to the
Rural Youth Work Toolkit and lessons on how we can Apply this to SAYFC.

What would your advice be to a member considering the RYE Spring Study
session?

Embrace it all, even if they make you do a forward roll in the middle of the
classroom! Getting to learn about other cultures and youth organisations is
such a great opportunity. You’ll get out what you put in.

If you have any questions about this opportunity please contact Internationalchair@sayfc.org
or a member of our travel committee


